CiTY OF NEW BEDFORD

JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

June 2, 2016

City Council President Linda M. Morad and
Honorable Members of the City Council
133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I respectfully request a one year Waiver of Residency for Carl Bizarro, 4 Rock Cress
Lane, Acushnet, MA 02743, Attached is documentation to support this request. -

1owicz, wilh be available at the meeting to answer any questions.

¢c: D. Romanowicz
Personnel
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DEPARTMERNT OF INSPECTIONAL SERVICES
133 WILLIAM STREET - ROOM 308
NEW BEDFORD, MA 02740

CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MIAYOR

June 1, 2016

Jonathan F. Mitchell, Mayor
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Mayor Mitchell,
Inspectional Services Department is requesting the granting of a Residency Waiver for Carl Bizarro. I am

recommending that Carl remains employed as a Local Building Inspector under the Vacant Building Fund
which he has served for Iyear. Mr. Bizarro is currently living in the Town of Acushnet with his family.

Mr. Bizarro has been a great asset to the Inspectional Services Department. He has contributed greatly with
completing task that is assigned to him in a timely manner. He has demonstrated the ability of handling tough
work assignments which resulted to the work flow of permits and inspections being processed more efficiently
for the City of New Bedford. Please consider this request as I feel he will be a continuous asset to the

department.
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